
Via Fed Ex 

August 23, 2017 

Morris L. Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Re: North American Telecommunications Corporation 
Communications Provider Registration Form 

s-suol.P 

AUG 2 8 2017 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 

Please accept this letter as a formal deactivation request for North American 
Telecommunications Corporation who stopped providing VoiP services in Puerto Rico as 
of 12/3!/2016. The company has no customers in Missouri, has ceased doing business in 
the state and herein relinquishes all of its VOIP authority in Missouri. 

Could you please kindly acknowledge receipt of this filing by stamping and retuming the 
additional copy of this transmittal letter in the self-addressed, postage prepaid envelope 
enclosed for this purpose. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Questions may be directed to the undersigned. 

Sincerely; 

Samantha Maqueo 
Regulatory Consultant. 

678-786-4200 
samantha@gsaudits.com 
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